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Memorandum 

Date: January 16, 2025 

To: Members of the Oshawa Accessibility Advisory Committee 

From: Sophia Wouters, Manager, Capital and Technical Services 

Re: Accessible Capital Projects – 2025 Proposed Projects 

Please refer to the attached for the proposed projects for 2025.  

Recommendation: 

That the proposed 2025 Accessible Capital Project ($150,000) be allocated to the following: 

• Increased rest areas along trails and/or pathways ($100,000); and
• Laval Community Center Washroom upgrades ($50,000)
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